
College Works Painting Reference Letter 
Eddie Kirby 
9085 SW Inez St. 
Tigard, OR 97224 
 
I am writing this reference letter on behalf of Chad Etzel, Brian 
Dooney and Mark Cushing whom painted my home in mid June. 
 
June 19, 2009 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
Ref: CollegeWorks Painting 
Chad Etzel – Painting Branch Operator 
Brian Dooney and Mark Cushing – Painters 
 
I am writing this reference letter on behalf of Chad Etzel, Brian 
Dooney and Mark Cushing whom painted my home in mid June. 
 
It was a pleasure to work with Branch Manager Chad Etzel through 
the Spring and early summer. Acknowledging that I was his first 
client, Chad led his crew to a successful first project. His 
professionalism and customer service skills directed me to trust my 
home with him. I was impressed by his confidence that he could carryout 
any task at hand. 
 
Being in the Maritime Business for over 20 years, I have painted 
many sail boats myself. So I know how crucial any paint job entails 
from start to finish. 
 
In closing, I highly recommend Chad in painting your home this summer. 
I understand that my testament will be one of many Chad and his crew 
will receive this summer. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Eddie Kirby 
9085 SW Inez St. 
Tigard, OR 97224 
 



 


